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November 15, 2011

Dear Parents,

I will be sending home books from school, for your child to read to you. Please ask your child each day to read his/her book to you. 

Last week, I sent home a book in a bag, with your child’s name on the bag. Please return the books to school the following day, as these books belong to the school. Inside the bag, you will sometimes see word, letter and sentence cards that we used during our Guided Reading group. Sometimes the books may seem too easy or too difficult. Encourage your child to sound out the words and use the pictures in the book for clues. Also, be sure that he/she is easily reading the sight words. 

Your child’s Guided Reading group is a small group of anywhere from 2-5 students, depending on his/her needs and current level of Reading. This is one of the most exciting learning moments of the day and our groups are learning so much already! I hope you enjoy being read to at home as your child becomes a growing reader! Thank you in advance for your support at home!

Mrs. Chouhan

